
Quality. Service. Value. 
wawater.com 

July 9, 2019 

Via e-filing 
Mark L. Johnson, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  
Lacey, WA 98503  

Re: UW-190305 Revised Tariff Sheets 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

After review of the tariffs that Washington Water Service Company (WWSC) submitted on May 
23 and April 23, Staff identified errors on Tariff Sheets Nos. 24 and 25. Specifically, the header of 
Sheet 24 that reads “4th Revised Sheet No. 24” should be the 3rd Revised and the header of 
Sheet 25 that reads “3rd Revised Sheet No. 25” should be the 4th Revised. Accordingly, WWSC 
submits Sheets 24 and 25 with the corrections identified by Staff.  

If there are any questions regarding the tariff revisions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Julian Gandara 
Regulatory Program Manager 
(408) 472 – 5677
jgandara@calwater.com
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